
From: Carolyn Mosby [mailto:Carolyn.Mosby@midstatesmsdc.org]
Sent: Tuesday, February 24, 2015 9:04 PM 
To: Denika Thomas 
Cc: LaJoia Broughton; Kenny Loyd 
Subject: 2015 Mid-States MSDC Subscription Services 

Mr. Loyd: 

South Coast Paper's subscription to the Mid-States MSDC has been renewed for 2015. As a subscriber, you 
receive the services and benefits available to our Class Three certified minority business enterprises which 
include:

MBE CEO Academy/Exchange 
GovWin (through MBDA) 
Industry Meetings 
Indiana Minority Business Magazine Subscription 
10 percent discount on trade show/events 
Industry Groups 
Three way meetings with key decision makers  
Council newsletter  

Please note that your subscription services expiration date coincides with your regular home council 
certification expiration date.  Someone from Mid-States MSDC will be in touch soon to discuss activation of 
your services. However, feel free to reach out to me directly with an questions you may have.   

Thank you for your support of the Mid-States MSDC and for your subscription to our services. 

Carolyn E. Mosby 
President/CEO 
Mid-States Minority Supplier Development Council 
www.midstatesmsdc.org


